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COVID 19: Friezland Expectations for Families v2 
 

Please help us to make the transition back to school as safe and smooth as possible. 
 

• Please follow Government handwashing advice and wash your hands 
before leaving for school and on return home.  

• The wearing of face masks/shields outdoors is optional but where social 
distancing can’t be adhered to, they are welcomed. 

• If your child feels unwell, please do not send them to school. Ring the 
school office to inform us of the absence. 

• Please adhere to your child’s allocated drop-off and pick-up times and 
the location. 

• Please use the entrances (Church Road / High Grove Road) nearest to 
your child’s drop-off point.  

• We know different times / entry points may be difficult if you have 
children in different groups. Where this is applicable, choose the safest 
route and option. 

• Only one grown-up per family, allowed on the school grounds. Any other 
member should wait beyond the school grounds. 

• Please adhere to social distancing within the school grounds and stand 
in your family bubble, 2m apart from another bubble.  

• The children won’t be asked to line up. Instead a member of staff will be 
on the yard to direct them, when it’s time to go in.  

• Please ensure pupils only bring essential items to school. 

• Please do not allow children to use outdoor equipment e.g. MUGA / 
adventure trail / willow sculpture. 

• Please say goodbye to your child outside. Do not try to enter the school 
building other than in an emergency. 

• We are unable to offer the use of our toilets for non-pupils/parents. 

• Please use the main entrance intercom if you need to urgently speak 
with the school office. Otherwise, please ring / e-mail school and we will 
get back to you as soon as we can. 

 


